O.L.M.C.

OUR LADY OF mount (ARMLL
Parrocchia Nazionale Italiana
Archdiocese of Chicago

Melrose Park IL, July 13, 2018

Salvatore & Lawrence Cerami
Melrose Park, IL 60160

Dear Salvatore & Lawrence,

I praise God for your outstanding service and support to our community of Our
Lady of Mount Carmel through the many years that your entire family has been
very generous and supportive of our parish.

Particularly, I commend both of you for your generous contribution in preparing
and donating the basement structure on 24" Avenue, where we erected the
memorial monument for the foundress of our Feast and Devotion to Our Lady of
Mount Carmel.

The final project is excellent. You did a marvelous work. It is beautiful and very
meaningful. My heartfelt gratitude be extended to your families, to your company
and mostly to both you personally.

I am writing (a little to too late) to inform you of the upcoming celebrations and
blessing of the monument:

1. Sunday July 15 - at the 9:00AM celebration with the Archbishop
Blasé Cupich followed by a short procession.

2. Sunday July 15 — 12 Noon Out Door celebration followed
by a long Procession

3. Sunday July 15 — between 1:30 to 2:00pm Blessing of the Monument
in memory of Mrs. De Stefano, on 24" Avenue.

Counting on you attendance and participation. See you then if you can.

Once again, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your donation,
cooperation and support. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any information
that may be needed or with any questions that you may have. I hope soon to be
able to meet both of you personally. My cell is 708 638-2536.

May the intercession of Our Blessed Virgin Mary of Mount Carmel continue
pouring God’s blessings upon your company, families and both of you Salvatore
and Lawrence.
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